
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Cake Sale – Friday 19th January 2024  

  
  
We are launching a school challenge where 6 of our staff will be running from Bower Grove School 
to the Eiffel Tower to help raise funds for our festival in July. 
 
As part of the fundraising the school is organising a Cake Sale on Friday 19th January.   
 

Cakes will range from 50p to £1 and pupils may initially buy one.  Once all classes have visited the 
Cake Sale, there may be an opportunity to buy more cakes. 
  
Thank you for your support and we look forward to lots of fundraising on the day.  
 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs M Cleave 

Headteacher 

 

 


